
 
 

  Love God, love learning, love one       

another. 

Matthew 20: 36-40 

 Brereton CE Primary School 

Friday 13th November 2020 

Children in Need 

Thank you to every who made a donation.  We will count 

the money on Monday and let you know what we raised. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brereton Christmas Treasure Hunt 

In order to bring some Christmas joy during these strange 

times, the community have organised a Christmas Lights 

Treasure Hunt.  Residents will decorate their homes and 

visitors can buy a treasure hunt sheet and walk/drive 

around the area to find the participating displays, writing 

down the theme names and numbers.   

The treasure hunt will run from Saturday 5th December to 

Saturday 2nd January and guides will be available to pur-

chase from school. 

We will be joining forces with preschool to make a display.  

If anyone has any of the following they are happy to      

donate, we would be most grateful. 

• Christmas lights (indoors and outdoors) 

• Fake snow 

• White material 

• Tinsel 

• Tree decorations 

• Garlands 

 

 

 

Christmas Cards 

Unfortunately this year we will not be running our      

Christmas post box service.  We ask that families send 

Christmas messages in alternative ways (post e-mail, video 

message).   

E-safety 

We understand that the restrictions in place for out of 

school clubs and sports mean that some children are 

spending more time online.  

While children enjoy spending time online, sometimes 

playing with others online can be challenging and online 

fall outs can move into school. 

Next week, as part of Anti-Bullying Week, all classes will be 

completing work with the children in school about online 

safety and behaviour. 

To support at home, there is a wealth of help and advice 

for parents at  https://www.internetmatters.org/

resources/gaming-guide-for-pre-teens/ and there is an  

attached a guide about gaming to this e-mail. 

If you have any specific concerns, please do get in touch. 

My Child’s Art 

Your child will come home today with a flyer from My 

Child’s Art giving you the code you will 

need to order your  

Christmas cards created individually by 

each child. The ordering process is easy 

and remember every order you make is 

supporting Brereton PTA so pass the 

code to family and friends (socially  

distanced of course! 

Dates 

Tuesday 17th November - Reception Superhero Day 

Tuesday 15th December - Christmas Lunch (Rec, Y3, Y5) 

Wednesday 16th December - Christmas Lunch  (Y1, Y2, Y4, 
Y6) 
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Coronavirus 

 

 

 

 

If your child tests positive for coronavirus please let 

school know immediately by emailing 

covid@breretonprimary.org.uk and phoning school 

on 01270 685125. 

 

We will then notify other parents in   

accordance with our risk assessment. 


